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HEALTH MEC DR PHOPHI RAMATHUBA TO CELEBRATE WORLD 
PATIENT SAFETY DAY 
 
Limpopo Health MEC Dr Phophi Ramathuba will celebrate the 
inaugural Provincial World Patient Safety on the 17 September 2019. 
The World Health Organization (WHO) has marked the 17 September 
2019 as the 1st World Patient Day. Countries have been requested to 
observe this very 1st importtant day.  
 
It is through this day that the Department reassures the public it's 
commitment to work with the community to ensure patient safety. 
Orange colour has been chosen to be used as a symbol to celebrate 
the day. 
 
The celebration is scheduled as follows: 
 
Venue: Jane Furse Hospital 
Date: Tuesday, 17 September 2019 
Time: 14h00 
 
Media is invited. 
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